
 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Holiday Dates  

1st December 2020 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

The Minister yesterday provided a further update that there are no plans to school close 

schools early for the Christmas break, his statement can be accessed here.  

You may recall there were some adjustments made to our school calendar as a result of the 

earlier dates for schools reopening in August. This was further disrupted by the unplanned 

extension the half term break at Halloween.  

However, there are no planned changes to the Christmas holiday dates at this stage. School 

will close for all pupils at 12 noon on Monday 21st December and re-open on Tuesday 5th 

January.  

I apologise if there has been any confusion caused by the changes that have had to be made 

or how it has been communicated. All remaining school holiday dates are available on the 

school website.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Regards  

S Spillane 

Principal  

https://www.education-ni.gov.uk/news/schools-are-not-closing-early-christmas-holidays-weir

